
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

BANK OF THE JAMES HONORS HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS 

 

Lynchburg, Virginia, May 18, 2020…. Bank of the James is pleased to announce the recipients of the 15th annual Bank of 

the James-Ronald V. Dolan Citizenship Award. The award is given to one graduating high school senior from each of the 

Region 2000 high schools. Recipients are selected by the faculty and administration of their school as demonstrating 

outstanding leadership qualities that show loyalty, integrity, trustworthiness, and a genuine concern for the well-being 

of others. Each year Bank of the James presents these awards in person at the bank’s Annual Meeting of Shareholders 
and makes in person presentations at the majority of the area schools.  This year due to the closure of the high schools 

and the cancellation of the in-person meeting of the Shareholders, the awards were mailed to each of the high school 

seniors with our congratulations.   

 

The following students received the Class of 2020 Bank of the James -Ronald V. Dolan Citizenship Award: 

 

Kylee Rachel Pickeral Altavista Combined School  

Juwan Jamere Wright Amherst County High School  

Toni Jacqueline Mauck  Appomattox County High School 

Jordan Marie Bondurant Brookville High School  

Jadan Malik Merriman EC Glass High School  

Skyler J. Anderson  Heritage High School  

Anna Grace Mooney Holy Cross Regional Catholic  

Anthony James Garcia Jefferson Forest High School  

William Elijah Blanks Liberty Christian Academy  

Sydney Eden Dills Liberty High School  

Enid Barragan-Ortiz Nelson County High School  

Kayla Elizabeth Haley New Covenant School  

Brittany Lynn Maddox New Vistas School  

Kathryn Hope Foster Rustburg High School  

Kayla Jane Snapdragon Li Staunton River High School  

Lora Lynn Osborne Temple Christian School  

Halley Grace Critcher Timberlake Christian Schools  

Joshua Elisha Staggers Virginia Episcopal School  

Ashley Noel Connelly William Campbell High School 

   
Bank of the James President and Chief Executive Officer, Robert R. Chapman III commented, “It is truly a privilege for 

Bank of the James to give a community-spirited award to these deserving students. This is our 15th year offering this 

award since the bank began this program in 2006 in memory of one of our founding board members, Ronald V. Dolan.  

Since 2006, over 250 high school seniors have been recognized by Bank of the James.”  
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